
Fw: Consultation in relation to application P/2020/0061/HYBR
Jennifer Bolton  to: Planning 12/02/2020 15:28

From: Jennifer Bolton/CEXEC/STHMBC

To: Planning@sthelens.gov.uk

Consultee comment from planning casework

Thanks

Jennifer Bolton
Senior Planning Officer
Development Control
St Helens Council 
01744 676184 
----- Forwarded by Jennifer Bolton/CEXEC/STHMBC on 12/02/2020 15:28 -----

From: Marc Bernstein <Marc.Bernstein@communities.gov.uk>
To: "jenniferbolton@sthelens.gov.uk" <jenniferbolton@sthelens.gov.uk>
Date: 12/02/2020 15:25
Subject: RE: Consultation in relation to application P/2020/0061/HYBR

Dear Miss Bolton

I acknowledge receipt of the environmental statement relating to the above 
proposal.

I confirm that we have no comments to make on the environmental statement.

Regards,

Marc Bernstein
Corporate & Casework Team Support Officer Planning Casework Unit (PCU) SE 
Quarter, Third Floor, Fry Building, 2 Marsham Street, London SW1P 4DF 
marc.bernstein@communities.gov.uk  T: 0303 44 41325

-----Original Message-----
From: jenniferbolton@sthelens.gov.uk <jenniferbolton@sthelens.gov.uk>
Sent: 29 January 2020 15:14
To: PCU <PCU@communities.gov.uk>
Subject: Consultation in relation to application P/2020/0061/HYBR

Please find attached a consultation in relation to the above application 
Yours Sincerely, Miss Jennifer Bolton Senior Planning Officer

"This e-mail and any file transmitted with it are confidential, subject to 
copyright and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
whom they are addressed. It may contain privileged information. Any 
unauthorised review, use, disclosure, distribution or publication is 
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please contact the 
sender by reply e-mail and destroy and delete the message and all copies 
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to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or other 
legal duty.

Any views or opinions expressed within this email are those of the author 
and may not necessarily reflect those of the Authority. No contractual 
arrangement is intended to arise from this communication."


